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Message:
Good evening, I am writing to
vehemently oppose any efforts to
redistrict Texas during this special
session or future special sessions.
This proposal to redistrict is a
clear attempt at malicious
gerrymandering, which has no place
in democracy. The current map is an
effort to promote one political
party representation rather than
allowing voters to choose who
represents them and their
communities best. It is a shameful
and deliberate attempt to fracture
communities and silence our brothers
and sisters of color. The state of
Texas, where I have lived my entire
life, is one of the most diverse
states in the nation. One that
should have representatives who
honor this diversity. Frankly, I am
deeply disappointed in the lack of
fairness and transparency
perpetuated by the Texas governor
and his allies. Texans will not
settle for this. I and all other
Texans deserve representatives who
act morally, ethically, and in good
faith of their constituents. I
expect this committee to halt any
attempts at redistricting.




